
Governor's Office of Planning and Research
1400 Tenth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

September 26, 1997

BRUCE KANESHIRO
CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
225 BUSH STREET, SUITE 1700
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94104

Subject: SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON CO. APPLICATION NO. 96-11-046
SCH #: 97081067

Dear BRUCE KANESHIRO:

[Begin SCH-1]
The State Clearinghouse submitted the above named environmental document to selected state
agencies for review. The review period is closed and none of the state agencies have comments.
This letter acknowledges that you have complied with the State Clearinghouse review
requirements for draft environmental documents, pursuant to the California Environmental
Quality Act.
[End SCH-1]

Please call at (916) 445-0613 if you have any questions regarding the environmental review
process. When contacting the Clearinghouse in this matter, please use the eight-digit State
Clearinghouse number so that we may respond promptly.

Sincerely,

/s/
ANTERO A. RIVASPLATA
Chief, State Clearinghouse



Response to Comments on Initial Study for Southern October  21, 1997
California Edison Company's Application No. 96-11-046 III-114

SCH - STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

SCH-1.

Comment noted.


